Project Update
Fort McMurray Continuing Care Centre (Willow Square)

Overview

The 144 bed Willow Square Continuing Care Centre is scheduled to start
construction in early spring (2018).

When completed, Fort McMurray will have a modern continuing care centre at
Willow Square, that will meet their needs now and well into the future.

In addition to the Continuing Care Centre, the Regional Municipality of Wood Buffalo
and local stakeholders are developing an aging-in-place component on the Willow
Square site.

It is expected that construction will be completed in the fall of 2019.

Status updates

The evaluation of the proposals from the Request for Tender for the Design Build of
the Continuing care centre has almost been completed.

An announcement on the successful proposal is expected in early 2018.

Key project milestones

Geotechnical testing and site investigations — completed spring 2017
Bridging/Master plan consultant — completed summer/fall 2017
Finalization of functional and schematic design — completed summer 2017
Request for Proposal for a Design Build Contractor — late fall 2017
Design-Build contract awarded - early 2018

Construction starting — spring 2018

Construction completed — fall 2019

Anticipated opening - spring 2020.
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